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13/02/2019
Letter of condolences

Dear Venerable Lablu Barua/Thirasattho Bhikkhu,
We are sorry to learn about the loss of your teacher, the Most Venerable
Ajittananda Mahathera from Chittagong, Bangladesh, whom you took care of

from the 3rd July to 20th August 2018 at Chulalongkorn Hospital in Bangkok,
Thailand, before he passed away on the 30th August 2018.

We know he dedicated his entire monkhood life of about sixty years to promote
peace, harmony, tolerance and educational initiatives in Bangladesh and all over
the region.

We send our deepest condolences to you, his family and the Buddhist
community of Bangladesh. Our love and sympathy to you and the Buddhist
community.

Let his teachings influence next generations to promote peace and harmony.

Truly Yours

Rafal Pankowski

Natalia Sineaeva
on behalf the the ' NEVER AGAIN' Association



